Eric W. Miller

Eric Miller currently serves as the Inspector General for the Agency for Health Care
Administration (AHCA). In this role, Miller, supported by a skilled team of over 100
investigative specialists, auditors, and healthcare professionals, ensures the fiscal accountability
and programmatic integrity of Florida’s $21 billion Medicaid system. Before assuming his duties
as AHCA’s Inspector General, Miller had a diverse government career, including service as the
Chief Compliance Manager for the State’s legislatively-created insurance company, Citizens
Property Insurance Corporation, and serving as Florida’s Deputy Chief Financial Officer.

Miller entered public service in 1982 as a police officer and in 1993 Miller entered state service
as a lieutenant with the Office of Inspector General for the Department of Environmental
Protection. Eventually, Miler was tapped to serve as the Chief of Investigations for DEP’s
Office of Inspector General. In this role, Miller led investigations into criminal misconduct
committed by several Florida Marine Patrol Officers, culminating in Miller’s appointment in the
Florida Marine Patrol as its assistant director over operations.

In 2001, Miller assumed a leadership role at the Department of Insurance, directing the
operations of the Bureau of Fire and Arson Investigations for the State Fire Marshal. In 2004,
Miller was asked to serve as the Director of the Division of Insurance Fraud, the agency
responsible for the investigation of insurance fraud, insurance-related crimes, and other financial
crimes. Miller served in that role until 2007 when he was tapped to lead the Divisions of State
Fire Marshal, Insurance Fraud, and Worker Compensation as the Deputy CFO for Compliance
and Enforcement.

Miller has taught at 4 police academies in Florida, served as a guest lecturer at Florida State
University, and participated in the drafting of a whitepaper on government retrenchment at the
invitation of Harvard University’s John F. Kennedy School of Government, based on Miller’s
experiences with the Bureau of Fire and Arson Investigations. Miller possesses a bachelor’s
degree in Criminal Justice and a master’s degree in Public Administration.



